
Please vote in support of HB1202


Parents have the fundamental right to understand and direct how their children are educated!!


Parents are tax-paying citizens and have the right to engage in civic participation in the 
development and implementation of public school programs and curricula.


Parents must retain the fundamental right to discover and direct the care of their children while 
those children are attending school, including the full content of information to which the 
children are exposed, and any medical treatment or intervention, including mental health care 
administered. 


Students exposed to curricula and materials undisclosed and unavailable to parents are at a 
greater risk of being negatively impacted by social contagion and may be at increase risk of 
receiving experimental and potentially harmful courses of treatment without parental 
knowledge or consent.


This is why I and many other parents are in favor of HB 1202.


